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Revisions to the 2024 SRDP Full Application 
 

The 2024 SRDP Full Application has been updated to be more user friendly and to 
include additional instructions and error flags during the data entry process. The 
revision date of 5/2/2024 has been added to the bottom of each page of the 
application. Please be sure to use the updated application for your 2024 SRDP Full 
Application submission. 
 
Please email CommunityDevelopmentPrograms@schousing.com if you have any 
questions. 
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